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How to contact us... 

St. Mary’s Healthcare System For Children  
29-01 216th Street |Bayside, NY 11360 

www.stmaryskids.org 

 

Ombudsman 

212.812.2911 

Hospital Reception 

718.281.8800 

Nursery Unit 

Nurses Station:  718.281.8730 

Cassandra Kumah,  Social Worker:  718.281.8530 

Toddlers Unit 

Nurses Station:  718.281.8740 

Sheena Mathew, Social Worker:  718.281.8805 

Children’s Unit 3 

Nurses Station:  718.281.5820 

Kimberley Rodney, Social Worker:  718.281.3985 

Children’s Unit 4 

Nurses Station:  718.281.5830 

Katie Haas, Social Worker:  718.281.8921 

Desiree Borre 

Director, Patient & Family Services 

Grievance Official 

Roselyn Vasquez 

 Coordinator, Patient & Family Experience  

718.281.8826    rvasquez@stmaryskids.org  

Maggie Sidarous 

Administrator, Administration 

718.281.8764      msidarous@stmaryskids.org 

Tiffany Damers 

Director, Rehabilitation Services  

718.819.2854        tdamers@stmaryskids.org  

                  Our Commitment  to Patient -and– Family Centered Care 

 The staff at St. Mary’s continue to focus on building strong family               

partnerships and  improving communication. We remain connected with      

families and caregivers via phone and virtual outreach to make sure they    

remain part of the care decision process, while supporting patient safety 

and healing and prevent the spread of infection. 

     

 

                                                                         
St. Mary’s serves people from diverse cultures, religious              
traditions, and spiritual paths.  Our Spiritual Care Program       
enhances how the hospital respectfully honors a family’s        
particular source of peace, hope, and community.  

The Chaplain aims to listen for what is important knowing that 

this is essential to building strength and resilience, as well as 

providing comfort in times of distress.                                                                                         

 

For spiritual care support and  

additional resources please contact: 

 Chaplain Jacqueline Lynch, MSW , MDIV 

 718.281.8852  - jlynch@stmaryskids.org 

     St. Mary’s Welcomes… 

Laura Nunez ,LMSW as our 

Social Worker  for 2 Children’s 

Unit.  Laura graduated with her 

Masters in social work from 

Adelphi University in 2008. 

Most recently, she worked at 

Clearview School where she 

served as the bilingual       

Spanish social worker.  Laura 

is excited and happy to become part of 

the St. Mary’s family and looks forward 

to   serving and working with the chil-

dren and their families.  She can be 

reached at  718-281-8944. 

 

 

            Check-in with the Chaplain                 
       Let’s talk about it 

   

Spring  2020 

 

 

  Virtual Family Advisory Council 

We want to hear your voices  

Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 5pm 

   To participate and receive ZOOM  log  on 

information please R.S.V.P by Thursday, April 15 

to Roselyn Vasquez, Patient Family Experience 

  718.281.8826  or rvasquez@stmaryskids.org  

  

*Please take note that all participants must have a 

personal zoom account set up. 

 


